Building Construction Engineering Construction Civil Engineering State License 207287

May 19th, 2011

Richard Marr Castro Valley Plumbing 466 Whitney Street San Leandro, CA 94577

Dear Richard,

I am writing to thank both you and the entire Castro Valley Plumbing team for the excellent job on the Creekside Plaza project in San Leandro. From original budgeting through final punch list, your office and field performed outstandingly in all facets of the project. Your field crew did quality work and was instrumental in helping us maintain an extremely aggressive schedule.

Having completed many projects with Castro Valley Plumbing over the years, I can honestly say, you are one of our quality allies and we look forward to many more jobs together in the future.

Sincerely,

Kurt Evans, VP, LEED AP LUSARDI CONSTRUCTION